
Hello There,

I hope this note finds you and your family well. My name is
Christopher Dee, and I'm the founder of "Book to the Future".

As a parent, I understand the significance of meaningful screen time
for our young ones. In this increasingly digital age, our children often

find themselves immersed in electronic devices. With that in mind,
"Book to the Future" seeks to provide an educational and entertaining
platform for children, specifically those from nursery age through to

Year 2.

For just £5 a year, you can provide your child access to a treasure
trove of stories. Imagine: a new eBook every week, transporting your

child to a world of imagination, learning, and fun! That's 52 original
eBooks over the course of a year, alongside engaging activities to

reinforce their learning and imagination.

I warmly invite you to explore what we offer. Dive into tales of
cosmic races, farmyard shenanigans, and journeys through majestic
solar systems. To give you a taste, I'm delighted to offer three of our

eBooks for free,
which can be downloaded here:

www.booktothefuture.co.uk/free-ebooks/

Feel free to download them, share them with your child, and enjoy
some quality reading time together.

To learn more or to join our growing community of readers, please
visit www.booktothefuture.co.uk

Thank you for taking the time to consider our invitation. Here's to
igniting the flames of curiosity, imagination, and love for reading in

our young ones.

Warm wishes,
Christopher Dee 

Founder, Book to the Future
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